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Re: Katala Request for virtual meeting with RED Ferrer
1 message

Indira Lacerna <idlacerna@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 2:49 PM
To: pambc cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: "Katala Foundation Inc." <kficacatua2016@gmail.com>

Hi Mam,

Through a certain Monique, we were informed that the RED is currently attending the turnover ceremony of EMB. So we cut
the zoom link for now since it appears the schedule given for us seems not feasible anymore. We didn't get any update from
you as well since Sept. 15 email informing us about the Sept. 23 schedule from this address.

We hope and look forward that you can update us on another schedule, we greatly appreciate it.

with kind regards,
Indira

Indira Dayang Lacerna-Widmann

Chief Operations Officer

Katala Foundation, Inc.

Casuy Road, Purol El Rancho, Bgy. Sta Monica
P.O. Box 390

Puerto Princesa City 5300

Palawan, Philippines
www.philippinecockatoo.org

Tel/Fax: +63 48 4347693

On Wed, Sep 15, 2021 at 10:53 AM pambc cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day,

Your request for virtual meeting with RED Ferrer is initially set on September 23 at 10 am and will send official
communication.

Thank you
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